Department of Zoology,
GOVT. DEGREE COLLEGE, BILLAWAR

Notice

It is for the information of all the students of B.Sc. semester-4™ that
the external practical in the subject of Zoology which was scheduled
to be held on 14™ of May 2019 is now postponed and will be
conducted on 15" of May 2019.

Sd/-
Head
Department of Zoology



